





March 16, 2005

Office of Technician Personnel

Mr. Bradley B. Bunn

Program Executive Office

National Security Personnel System

1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200

Arlington, VA  22209-5144

Dear Mr. Bunn:


Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed DoD NSPS Enabling Regulations – RIN 3206-AK76/0790-AH82.  Our comments are enclosed.  

The National Guard has many unique aspects that require special consideration under the NSPS development phase.  I believe this is best accomplished through the participation of a seasoned Title 32 National Guard Technician Program representative at the DoD NSPS level.  I have such a representative on my staff, and we will be delighted to participate with the DoD NSPS team.


If you have any questions concerning our comments, please contact Ms. Paula Shipe, Special Assistant to the Director, Office of Technician Personnel at 703-607-5491 or DSN:  327-5491.







Sincerely,

Enclosure




Ronald G. Young
BG, USA

Director, Manpower and Personnel
 

